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Jan Černý will compete with a Citroën C3 Rally2 
in the 93rd Rally Monte-Carlo 

 
 
  
 
13/12/2024 
After fighting for the podium in the World Rally Championship in its WRC3 category, the 
driver based in Costa Adeje, Tenerife, will begin his WRC program at the wheel of a 
Citroën C3 Rally2 from the LMP Racing team. A few weeks before, the Jänner Rally, that 
will take place in Austria, will be an event that could share similarities with the roads of 
the first world rally. 

 
 
Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča confirmed this week that they will be at the first round of the World 
Rally Championship. The couple from Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport 
leave behind the era in WRC3, where they fought for the podium until the final events of WRC 
2024, to compete, for the first time, in WRC2. 
 
The Tenerife-based driver will drive a Citroën C3 Rally2 from the LMP Racing team. With this 
unit he will compete in the Rally Monte-Carlo, the inaugural event of the world rally championship 
in 2025. The rally and the machine, as well as the Rally2 category, are well known for Jan Černý, 
however, in order to arrive in optimal conditions, they will compete at the beginning of the year 
in a winter event. 
 
It will be in the Jänner Rally, an event that he did on several occasions and that may share 
certain similarities with the stages of the first rally of the world championship. At the Austrian 
event, which will take place from January 3 to 5, a season will begin that represents an important 
qualitative leap for the Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport driver. 
 
“For the first time in my sporting career I will be competing in WRC2 with a Citroën C3 Rally2. I 
am very happy,” said Jan Černý when making his participation in the Rally Monte-Carlo official. 
“We are going to prepare well for this new challenge in the WRC, which is why we will be in the 
Jänner Rally, an event that I have great appreciation for. In it I hope to find conditions similar to 
those of Monte-Carlo to arrive as prepared as possible", stressed the driver of Czech origin. 
 
Jan Černý competed in the Jänner Rally in the 2009, 2011, 2012, 2013 and 2014 editions, while 
in the Monte-Carlo Rally he did so in 2010, 2022 and 2024, a last year, precisely, where he won 
WRC3. 
 
This project in the World Rally Championship / WRC2 is possible thanks to the main support of 
Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport, in addition to FBL Front Brake Light, 
Evrofin Digital & Technology, KD, Czech Motorsport, InterCars, Proresta and Auto Černý. 

 
Further information: 
Instagram: @jancernyracing.com  |  Facebook: Jan Černý  |  Web: www.jan-cerny.com 


